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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that on June 3, 2015 at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may 
be heard, the City Council of the City of Roseville will hold a Public Hearing at the City Council 
Chambers located at 311 Vernon Street, Roseville, CA for the purpose of considering a 
GENERAL PLAN AMENDMENT (FILE #PL 15-0053). 

Request: A General Plan Amendment to update the text and policies within the Land Use 
~lel'!le_ri_t __ _QQ_Em _§p~~e and Conservatiol'l f=lement, and Safety Element consis!ent with the 
requirements of SB 5, which requires cities and counties to amend their general plans to reflect 
new informational requirements and standards for flood protection. 

Project Title/Name: General Plan Amendment 2015: Floodplain Legislation 
Project Address: Citywide 
Applicant: City of Roseville 
Project Planner: Lauren Hocker, Associate Planner 

Environmental Determination: As Lead Agency, the City of Roseville, Development Services 
Department, Planning Division has prepared an Initial Study leading to a Negative Declaration for 
the project. This Negative Declaration was circulated for a 30-day review period, which was 
noticed and began March 20, 2015 and ended April 20, 2015 at 5:00 pm. 

If you challenge the decision in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or 
someone else raised at the Public Hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence 
delivered to the City Clerk at, or prior to the Public Hearing. 

ROSEVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
Sonia Orozco, CMC City Clerk 

Dated: May 13, 2015 
Publish: May 22, 2015 

(916) 774-5263 • (916) 786-9175 FAX • (916) 774-5220 TDD • www.roseville.ca.us 


